
From: Caroline Penn  
Sent: 08 August 2023 18:45 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; save museum street 
Subject: Objection - 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
Dear Camden Planning and David Fowler 
 
Re: Objection - 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
I strongly object to the building of this massive, ugly tower.  It is out of all 
proportion to the local landscape and will completely destroy the ambience of 
the neighbourhood: the charming streets, the listed buildings in Bedford 
Square as well as the conservation areas of Bloomsbury, Covent Garden and 
Soho. 
Furthermore, the current building could be retro-fitted which would be in 
accordance with the climate change policies of Camden Council and the UK 
government. 
 
I ask you to reject this scheme. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Caroline Penn 
N16 7EL 
 
 


